Community Council — February 10, 2017

Attendance: Bliss Blackburn, Heidi Olson, Brenda Turnbow, Emily Child, Natalie Chamberlain, Kathy
Chadwick, Darryl Denhalter

Darryl Denhalter: Davis Care Award is now open for nominations

Darryl Denhalter: Girls on the Run — Natalie Chamberlain discussed comments from PTA meeting.
Payment of 70.00 was a concern and limiting to just girls, PTA wondered about doing their own activity
instead of paying the 70.00. Emily Child did say the payment of 70.00 would certainly help make sure
the student would attend. At this time we are not interested. Programs like this will be directed to the
PTA.

School goals — We look toward writing goals for attendance, math, language and DCTs

Trust Land - Budget will increase 2016-17 by 30%. Budget currently is 45,392. Budget for 2017-18 is
62,000.

Darryl Denhalter proposed use of budget for before school program to assist in the TTM lab. The
committee agreed.

Sound systems for three special education rooms @1200 per system. Proposal to use part of 2016-17
budget for the sound system. The committee agreed.

Contact list of legislators were given to committee members and suggested they contact them to thank
them.

Budget suggestions:

30,000 to maintain tutors. We may be able to increase their hours or hire more. This can be discussed
after our teachers visit Antelope next week.

Attendance ideas focused on extra hours for someone to call homes of those chronically absent
students instead of incentives for all classes.

DCT training for teachers that have not attended the PLC training will continue. Summer workshop held
at Antelope and money used previously for rooms and food could be used for technology. Committee
discussed a survey to ask teachers their ideas.

Suggested grade level set of lap tops to share. We would sustain them through the refresh program.
20,000 dollars would be needed for a grade level set of lap tops. Discussion about iPads used for grades
1-2. Aclass set of manipulatives for grades 1-2 could be discussed. A needs assessment survey would
be good for teachers to share ideas.

FTE was discussed by Darryl Denhalter: We have been allotted two extra teachers for the 2017-18
school year.

Mar 9, 4 PM
Apr 13,4 PM

Apr 17 Learning First! Planning Day



May 11, 4 PM



